
ASCENSION OF THE LORD 
Diocesan Theme “Called for Holiness, the Saints Among us” 

Parish Theme “Encounter Christ. Share Him with Others.” 
 

 
 

 
Saturday, June 4th 
4:30 p.m For the repose of the soul of Norm Duhamel by 
Patti & Ray St. Louis 
Sunday, June 5th Seventh Sunday of Easter 
9:00 a.m. In celebration of Gable Berard Beaupre by the 
Berard Beaupre Family 
10:45 a.m. For the special intentions of the 
Parishioners by the Pastor 
Tuesday, June 7th 
7:00 p.m. No Mass 
Wednesday, June 8th St. Thomas 
9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Brynn 
MacKinnon by the Catholic District School Board of 
Eastern Ontario 
Thursday, June 9th 
9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Teresa Conway 
by the James Family  
Friday, June 10th 
9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Helena Gartland 
by the Catholic School Board of Eastern Ontario 
Saturday, June 11th 
4:30 p.m. For the special intentions of the Parishioners 
by the Pastor 
Sunday, June 12th  
9:00 a.m. For the 15th Birthday intentions of Faith 
Urlocker/Lalonde by the Urlocker/Lalonde Family 
10:45 a.m. For the repose of the soul of James .W.Munro 
by Marty & Joan 

 

 Tony Petersen, Gilles Gauthier     

Micheline Gray, Karina 

Grudzien, Shawn English, Paul 

Beaupre, Warren Hamm, Laura 

M., Monica Baker and Justin 

McKenna 

 

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 

May 29th- $3485.75 

Thank you for your continued generosity to our parish. 

It is appreciated! 

 
Parish Pastoral Council:  

Minutes are available in the foyer approved from our 
last meeting. Please remember that we do not hold 
meetings every month so the minutes will be for 
meetings up to two months prior. 
 

PASTOR’S CORNER 

As some of you may have heard, the pastoral 
appointments for the Archdiocese were announced on 
Thursday. Ever since the bishop named me Vocations 
Director in 2008, he has been looking for ways to make 
me more available for vocations ministry. For this 
reason, he has appointed me chaplain at Carleton and 
pastor of a small nearby parish, St. Margaret Mary’s, 
effective August 1st. (It is true that my renewed 
appointment here was supposed to be for 3 years, but 
sometimes the needs of the diocesan Church take 
priority!). Fr. Paul Nwaeze, a very fine priest and a 
friend of mine, has been appointed pastor of Our Lady of 
the Miraculous Medal.  

Of course I believe and trust this is God’s will, 
but at a human level, it is extremely difficult for me to 
say goodbye to the town and people I have come to love. 
I would have gladly stayed in this parish for as long as 
St. John Vianney stayed in his first parish – the rest of 
my life! 

At the same time, I understand how this move serves the 
needs of the Church in promoting vocations to the 
priesthood.  

I am also consoled by the thought that we all 
remain united by our common mission. If we look at our 
lives from the perspective of comfort, all change is 
painful, or at best, inconvenient. Instead, all of us must 
remember our mission! Our parish theme for the past 
year has been to encounter Christ and share Him with 
others – to live the New Evangelization. We have begun 
to do so in part through our faith studies in our small 
Christian communities.  

As you continue your mission, I continue mine. 
Let us persevere in praying for one another as people of 
the same diocese, and as brothers and sisters of the 
same Body, the Church. I will have more to share with 
you in the coming weeks.                     

                                           In Christ, Fr. Tim 
 

 
ALMS BOX 

Donations for the months of April, May & June will be to 
St. Patrick’s Home in Ottawa. Thank you for your 
generosity! 



JUNE 5, 2011
THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 

Saturday June 4th-Youth Group Auction and Bake Sale 
after the 4:30 p.m. Mass in the Hall 
Sunday, June 5- Presentation of children to be Baptised 
4:30 p.m. Mass, Frist Communion 9:00 & 10:45 a.m. 
Masses, Youth Group Auction and Bale Sale after bothl 
Masses 
Tuesday, June 7- Adult Choir Practice 7:30 p.m.  
Wednesday, June 8 – Discovery Faith Study 7:00 p.m.  
Thursday, June 9 – Youth Choir 6:00 p.m., CWL Potluck 
and meeting 6:00 p.m. 
Friday, June 10 –Discovery Faith Study 9:30 a.m.-
Kitchen 
 

NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Tuesday, June 14- Adult Choir Practice 7:30 p.m.,  
Wednesday, June 15 – Discovery Faith Study 7:00 p.m. 
hall  
Thursday, June 16 – Youth Choir 6:00 p.m., 
Friday, June 17 – Discovery Faith Study 9:30 a.m. 
Kitchen 

OLMM YOUTH 
JOURNEY TO THE FATHER CONFERENCE is coming!!! 
Enjoy amazing live music that uplifts your spirit. 
Hear speakers who understand your hopes and your 
fears. They speak straight from their hearts. Make peace 
with the Father and feel that peace in your life. 
Experience your faith in an exciting new way. 
Meet other teens just like you. When, where? 
July 15-17, 2011 St. Raphaels, Ontario (between Ottawa 
and Montreal) Contact Brenda Sliva 613-443-9469 or 
Brad Reid at 613-443-3269 for more details. 

PILGRIMAGE STATUE OF OUR LADY OF THE 
MIRACULOUS MEDAL  

is available to go home with a family this week.. If you 
wish to take home Our Lady for 1 week, please sign up on 
the table in the Foyer. 
 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 
Strawberry Tea- Sunday June 19th after both the 9:00 
a.m. & 10:45 a.m. Masses. $5.00 per person, ages 5-10 
years old $3.00, children under 5 years are free and 
$20.00 family rate. Come out and enjoy a wonderful time. 
 

 PARISH PICNIC 
 June 12, 2011 at 3:00 p.m. come out to our Parish 
Picnic rain or shine. Music, bouncy house, dunk tank, 
bingo and pulled pork BBQ. Bring an appetizer or salad, 
drink and your lawn chair and enjoy great company with 
fellow Parishioners. All Are Welcome! 

 
New e-mail address for the Parish admin@olmm.ca 

Website: www.olmm.ca 

DIOCESAN FEAST DAY:  
All are invited to the celebration on June 9, 7:30 p.m. at 
Notre Dame Cathedral, to celebrate our 125th 
anniversary as an Archdiocese. During the celebration a 
formal acknowledgement of the contributions of several 
diocesan members will be made.  Each parish will 
present a rose (provided by the diocese) to make a large 
bouquet in front of the altar – a symbol of the life of our 
Church. All parishes are asked to assign 2 parishioners to 
represent your parish, gathering in the Cathedral Hall by 
7:00 p.m. Names to be forwarded by June 1 to Annmarie 
Brown (613-738-5025, x 217; abrown@ArchOttawa.ca). 
The procession with parish banners will not take place. 
 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL WHO ARE RECEIVING 
THE SACRAMENTS OF FIRST HOLY COMMUNION  

May you and your families always stay close to 
Jesus. 
Jack McNally   Rose Turgeon 

John Van Delst   Dylan Clune 

Caleb Oberback  Jordan Denis 

Joshua Fortin   Blake Madigan 

Benoit Martin   Emma Pascoe 

Matthew Holmes  Matthew Pictrikiewicz 

Hope St. Jean   McKenzie Govenlock 

 

 

DIOCESE NEWS 

Number Three: Why Do We Use Latin for Mass? 
In the West, the Mother Tongue of the Church has been 
Latin since the Church was established in Rome. After the 
Second Vatican Council, the Church gave permission for 
the Mass to be translated from the official Latin version 
into other languages with the approval of the Vatican. 
Pope John Paul II first announced the New Missal eleven 
years ago. The English-speaking world is the first 
language group to translate the New Missal from the 
official, original Latin text. The Catholic Church 
continues to produce her official documents in Latin and 
in this way every language group has a common 
‘reference text’ to use to make sure we are saying and 
meaning the same things.  At the last World Youth Day in 
Australia, it was a powerful moment when youths from 
so many different cultures could pray the Our Father 
together in one voice in Latin. It was a powerful sign of 
our unity of faith in public prayer in the Mass. Latin will 
not replace English as the language in which we 
celebrate Mass on Sunday, but understanding its 
importance as the ‘core’ or original language of the 
Roman Catholic Church is helpful and important. 
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